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I 100% agree with this bill.  As a retired dental hygienist I can not even begin to tell 

you how many times I had men and women in my dental chair who were having to 

sell their home because they could not afford the yearly increases in their property 

taxes.   These people had often lived in these homes for many years, raised their 

families, payed off the mortgage, and hoped to live out the rest of their lives in their 

home.   What they could not account for when they purchased the home 30, 40, or 50 

years prior is that their property tax along with measures and bonds would increase 

more than their social security benefits.   I feel that is wrong, and a disservice to that 

generation, to force them out of their homes and deny their American dream.   


